
GERALD R. FORD 

June 28, 1977 

Dear M~ 
As you are aware, I am in the midst of 
working on my book. This is to let you 
know that Mr. Trevor Armbrister is working 
with me on this project. 

Mr. Armbrister feels it is necessary to 
talk with you regarding portions of the 
book. 

He will be calling you for an interview 
sometime after August 15, and I would 
appreciate it very much if you would 
extend him your cooperation. 

With warmest regards, 

Sincerely, 

Honor le Rob rt Dole 
700 New Hampshire Avenue, 
Washington, D. C. 20037 
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